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EFSEC Launches Redesigned Website 
The Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council (EFSEC) is excited to announce the launch of our 
redesigned website! 

On April 19th, 2019 EFSEC’s remodeled website will go live. Our new website features a brand 
new look, document searching capabilities, is easier to navigate and is mobile device friendly. 

EFSEC was established in 1970 to provide “one-stop” siting and permitting for large energy 
projects. To learn more about EFSEC visit our new website at: www.efsec.wa.gov 

If you have any questions or feedback please let us know by emailing EFSEC@utc.wa.gov or 
calling 360-664-1345. 
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